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10 June 2024

Dear parents and carers

We are excited to tell you that we have two places available on our trip to Holland in
July. Full details of the trip can be found on our website HERE.

If your young perosn is interested in this opportunity please COMPLETE THIS FORM to
express interest. On Thursday 12 June we will make a random selection and notify the
successful student.

The total cost of this trip is £697. The balance will need to be paid by Monday 8 July.
Please indicate on the form if you would require financial assistance to afford this trip.

If you have any questions, please let me know.
Best wishes

Mrs C Williams
Associate Assistant Headteacher
Transition, Year 7 & Year 8


https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Emails-Sent-Home/2-October-Year-8-Opportunity-for-Year-8-Trip-to-Amsterdam-July-2024.pdf
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUNzVDVUVUQ1FUNUtCNEw3Q1pSUjhBRVFaNy4u

